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 Parish Office: 250-398-6806 

Tuesday-Friday 

 9AM-3PM 
 

MASS SCHEDULE FOR THIS WEEK: 

Monday –8:00AM  

Tuesday–8:00AM 

Wednesday – 8AM & 6:30PM 

             (Adoration 5:30-6:30PM Wednesday) 

Thursday – 8:00AM 

Friday – 8:00AM & 7:00PM 

Stations of the Cross 6:30PM 

Saturday - 8:00AM 

Weekend Masses: 

Saturday – 5:00PM 

Sunday – 9:30AM & 7:00PM 
Confessions: available before each Mass or by appointment 

All Bulletins and Notices will be posted on the following: 

www.sacredheartwl.ca and  https://www.facebook.com/sacredheartwl/. 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Parish Bulletin 

March 12, 2023 

3rd Sunday in Lent 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

Please pray for the following people: 
 For Healing and Strength: 

Katrina Orr - Vivian Marcotte - Evelyna Bowe  
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Dor 
 

 

40 Days For Life  
February 22nd to April 2nd 2023 
Daily: 3:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. 

40  Days For Life began on Ash Wednesday and will continue until Palm Sunday.  Thank you to all our 

volunteers who have signed up and are standing in prayer for their designated hour.  If you didn’t sign up and 

would like to drop in sometime at 3PM, please do so.  We would love to have you join us! 

Faith In Action - Campaign 32 – Be A Sign of Hope 
Parish Assessment:   $31,104.00 

Total Pledged:  $36,631.00 
Over Diocesan Goal:  $5,527.00 
 
 

 FIA pledges can also be made by ETransfer fia@rcdk.org. 
(please note your name and Parish name on transfer). 
Money pledged now will come back to our Parish for our 
renovation projects! 

          Ladies, are you yearning for a meaningful Lent? What about a 6-session Bible Study?  

                         Come and explore “Reclaiming Friendship” from Walking with Purpose. 

                         Sessions will be held in the Parish basement on Thursdays during Lent at 7pm.  Workbooks are $20 

                         Please contact Christine Mason excitedtobecatholic@yahoo.ca text or phone 250.267.3303 

 

Rachel’s Vineyard 
“God takes pleasure to see you take your little steps; and like a good father who holds his     child by the 
hand, He will accommodate His steps to yours and will be content to go no faster than you.  Why do you 
worry?”  St Francis de Sales 

Sometimes that is all one can do after a loss due to abortion:  little steps in the right direction. You are not alone as you 
walk, and you will not be alone one a Rachel’s Vineyard Retreat.  Join us! 

rvkamloops@yahoo.ca   rachelsvineyardkamloops.org   250-267-5081 

 

 

Knights wanting to 

pay their Dues or 

pick up their 2023 

Membership Card 

can see Dick Schut 

at the Pancake 

Breakfast this 

Sunday. 

          Please pray for those entering the Catholic 
Church at Easter:  Jen & Warren 

 

A personal “thank you” to all the ladies who     
baked for the Celebrate Life Dinner.  Cathy 

-turn clocks ahead  

Saturday night 
 

 

 

 
 

http://www.sacredheartwl.ca/
https://www.facebook.com/sacredheartwl/
mailto:fia@rcdk.org
mailto:excitedtobecatholic@yahoo.ca
mailto:rvkamloops@yahoo.ca
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Bishop Thomas J. Lobsinger, OMI-Memorial Bursary Program 
The annual BC and Yukon Bursary program is underway and now receiving applications!  We will offer 14 bursaries of $1000. each to Catholic 
students across BC.  These bursaries are made available on a one-time only basis to young  practicing Catholic students who are in post-secondary 
education at a recognized institute of higher learning within BC. Applications are accepted until June 30, 2023 with the bursaries being awarded 
in the fall.  Deadline for requests for application is June 1, 2023.  The Terms of Reference may be found on our website (kofcbc.org). 

Requests for application should be addressed to: 
Knights of Columbus BC & Yukon 

2809 Mara Drive, Coquitlam BC V3C5T9 
Attn. Herb Yang, Bursaries Chairman 

Or email: herbykofc@gmail.com 

Bishops and Catholic Organizations in Canada Launch 

Turkey/Syria Earthquake Emergency Aid Campaign Ottawa 
With the support of the CCCB, Aid to Church in Need, Canadian Jesuits International, Catholic Near East 

Welfare Association Canada, and Development and Peace-Caritas Canada are launching an emergency aid 

campaign in response to the destructive earthquake that hit Turkey and Syria.  They have pledged the total 

sum of nearly one million Canadian dollars. 

Funds received will be used now and in the coming months for food, medical supplies, shelter and other 
essentials to meet basic human needs.  These funds will also serve to meet long term needs to help families go 

back to a more stable life. 

To donate or for any inquiries you can contact the organizations as follows: 

ACN: web https://bit.ly/acn-donate-syriaToll free #: 1-800-585-6333 Ext 228 

CJI: web https://canadianjesuitsinternational.ca Toll free #: 1-800-448-2148 

CNEW Canada: web www.cnewa.ca  Toll free #: 1-866-322-4441 

DPCC: web www.devp.org  Toll free #: 1-800-494-1401 

 

 

Parish Spring Clean  
Inside & Outside 

Saturday, April 1, 8:30AM-1:30PM 
(short break at 11:30 for lunch provided by Saint Vincent de Paul)  

We will be raking all the sand off the lawns, 
 cleaning up the shrubbery around the parking lot etc. 

 – please bring your work gloves, 
 grass and garden rakes if you can.  (hopefully we don’t need snow shovels) 

 

We will be washing down the pews, communion rail etc. inside 
 – please bring rubber gloves, a bucket and cloth. 

 

Let’s get everything clean and spruced up for Easter  
as well as visit and reconnect with each other! 
Many hands make work light so please come, 

 even for an hour and let’s get er’ done! 
 

We’d like to let the SSVP know approx. how many people will be there for lunch  
so please sign up through Flocknote: sacredheartwl.flocknote.com and click on Sign-ups 

 or call the Parish office 250-398-6806  
 
 Please note that the Religious Articles Stand will be open every Sunday after the 9:30AM Mass.  

It has been stocked with many new items.  You are invited to stop by and take a look. 

 

mailto:herbykofc@gmail.com
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fbit.ly%2Facn-donate-syria&data=05%7C01%7Clfilek%40rcdk.org%7C38eda66e0fed4bd2206008db0baaf055%7C285fbbd545564e25aafedced89cae102%7C0%7C0%7C638116601035992686%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=rT63G6GmGUkNXBixNEgXib1IxR7Z8ye%2BjLWzzK%2Bz0KU%3D&reserved=0
https://canadianjesuitsinternational.ca/
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.cnewa.ca%2F&data=05%7C01%7Clfilek%40rcdk.org%7C38eda66e0fed4bd2206008db0baaf055%7C285fbbd545564e25aafedced89cae102%7C0%7C0%7C638116601035992686%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=88rKdWm4dQ5vefHswDjV5pdirf4X4K%2BnnW8V9nScr0w%3D&reserved=0
http://www.devp.org/
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Choice For Life Society will have their next 
meeting on Monday, March 13th at 8:45 a.m. in 
the Church basement. 

 

We wish to thank all our faithful parishioners for attending the Celebrate 
Life Fundraising Dinner on March 4th.  We appreciate your support so 
much! 
 

Our speaker Alex Schadenberg gave such an interesting talk about the 
push for Euthanasia throughout Canada.  Each year more and more 
people are receiving assistance in dying from a doctor or nurse 
practitioner.  Victoria, B.C. is the World leader of Euthanasia. 
 

Alex told us the number of deaths from Euthanasia in 2022 was over 
13,000 in Canada.  Our dinner theme was: Say “Yes” to Life No to 
Euthanasia.  We can help people to want to live; by keeping in touch with 
the lonely and the elderly.  Visit or give a phone call! 
 

We are grateful to the ladies who baked squares and cookies to make a 
delicious selection of desserts!  We also appreciate the donation of many 
silent auction items, as well as your generous monetary donations given 
at the dinner.  We enjoyed a delicious dinner catered by the Loon. 
 

Our dinner guests came from other Churches in town and Quesnel too; 
who were interested in this very important life issue called: Euthanasia. 

World Wide Marriage Encounter 
is hosting a weekend retreat April 14-16, 2023 in Kamloops! 

Come join us to live your best life in love, 
renew your marriage and rekindle romance. 

For more information and to register visit: 
Behold Vancouver RCAV website: https://beholdvancouver.org/events/virtual-

worldwide-marriage-encounter-8#overview 

Registration closes March 28 , 2023. Check out the WWME video on YouTube: 
https://youtu.be/VvQUEZ35Ufg 

 

 ETransfer Sunday giving is available at: 

givingsacredheartwilliamslake@rcdk.org 
 

 

https://beholdvancouver.org/events/virtual-worldwide-marriage-encounter-8#overview
https://beholdvancouver.org/events/virtual-worldwide-marriage-encounter-8#overview
https://youtu.be/VvQUEZ35Ufg
mailto:givingsacredheartwilliamslake@rcdk.org

